April Meeting
Columbus, GA.

;MEETING NOTICE

This months meeting W111 be held at the First Federal
- Building on Bealwood Connector at 7:30, Thursday, April l4th.

~ PROGRAM :
Ultralight....Ultralight.....Ultralight.......

Scott Youngblood, local airplane driver and all-round swell
- fellow, will present our program this month covering what some
experts say is the future of general aviation. Scott is very

- experienced with the'Ultralight movement, having been recently

- appointed a distributor for one particular brand (whose name
will be ever kept secret.in this publication) . Many safety

tips should be available during his presentation, as he has

also added AOPA Air Safety Foundation UltraLight Pilot Ex-
aminer. to hls list of credentials.

- CHAPTER NEWS

Not much news this month. Member's projects must be
~getting nearer to completition, but no news has been received
~as to specific progress. Yours truly's Cessna 170A, 1313D,
is currently undergoing it's annual... So far, one bad cylinder
- has shown up and is being repaired. Hopefully, this will be
the extent of the surprises involved in the annual.

'~ AIRPORT NEWS

The airport plans for expan51oh as explained by Gary
- Jackson at our recent meeting have now been made public in
' the newspapers.. Guess this means that it is for real.

' COMING EVENTS

Fly-Ins galore. As a reminder, April 30 and May 1,
- Roy E. Bates Field near Mobile. Slocomb, Ala. April 15,
16,17 (15 S.W. of Dothan, Alabama). Our own fly-out to

- Missippi to be discussed at meeting. Last but not least,
The Eastern Cessna 195 Association plans an early June
event at Callaway Gardens Airport, Pine Mountain, GA.
This should be a rare oportunity to see these fine old
round-engined birds on display.

PLEASE

Keep chapter 1nformatlon comlng in so the newsletter
can be made more lnformatlve and interesting,
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